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TO:  Catholic Health Medical Staff 

 

FROM:   Mohan Madhusudanan, MD, Medical Director, Trinity Cardiology 
 

Hans Cassagnol, MD, Executive Vice President, Chief Clinical Officer & Chief 

Physician Executive 

 

DATE:   June 29, 2020 

 

RE: Medical Staff Structure - Cardiology 

 

 

Over the past several weeks, I have been working to appoint medical staff leadership 

roles for Cardiology with the support of Dr. Hans Cassagnol and Dr. Edward Stehlik.  

 

The following appointments have been made: 
 

Dr. Scott Sobieraj has been asked to serve as the Medical Director for Kenmore 

Mercy Hospital.  

Dr. Eram Chaudhry has been asked to serve as the Medical Director for Sisters/St. 

Joe’s Campus. 

Dr. Matthew McClure has been asked to serve as the System Teaching Director. 

Dr. Emily Battaglia has been asked to serve as Teaching Director for Sisters 

Hospital. 

Dr. Mohan Madhusudanan the Medical Director for Mercy Hospital. 

Dr. Benjamin Rueda has been asked to serve as the Medical Director for Mount St. 

Mary’s Hospital. 

Dr. Arif Syed has been asked to serve as the System CHF Director 

Dr. Rajarshi Parai has been asked to serve as System ECHO Director. 

 

Two additional positions of CATH Lab Director and EP Director will be announced at a 

later date. 

 

Please join us in congratulating and thanking them for assuming these new positions. 

 

Thank you again for all you do for our patients.   


